
Meeting of December 18, 2019  Garden State ARA 

The meeting was opened at 7:30 p.m. and the V-Pres. Denis K2NPT led 
the 19 members present in the Salute to the Flag. Each member 
introduced himself and made brief comments on his recent radio 
activity. 
Guests present were Bill KA2QEP and John KB2VNV. 
Under Health and Welfare Bob W2OD noted the death of QCWA 
member W2FFH, Frank Segalla. 
Minutes of the previous meeting were read by Secy John KA2F and 
were approved without amendment after motions from W2OD and 
KA2IRQ. 
An application for members ship from Jim Keil K2SOG was 
unanimously approved after motions from KG2NV and N2MEP. 
The President Art N2AJO delivered to all best wishes for a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
The Treasurer’s report was given by Art W2NAZ and is here attached. It 
was approved on motions of W2OD and KA2IRQ. There was a brief 
discussion on the value of moving some money into an interest yielding 
account. 
A report on the Member of the Year 2019 celebration was given by 
Secy. John KA2F. It was moved to have a club subsidy of $10 for the 
individual luncheon cost for members and guests. This was unanimously 
approved on motions by KA2IRQ and K2CYS. 
It was noted the club received a donation of $400 for its part in the Twin 
Lights Bike Tour. 
Trustee Bob Buus W2OD swore in the officers for 2020. Art 
N2AJO/President; Denis K2NPT/V-P; John KA2F/Scy; Art 
W2NAZ/Treasurer; Phil N2EDX/Chief Engineer. 



Congratulations were extended to Ryu Izawa KD2HIU and Marlo 
Montanaro KA2IRQ for their upgrading to Extra and to Art N2AJO and 
Steve N2BCS for achieving DXCC membership. 
The meeting was closed at 8:15 p.m. 
Submitted by John KA2F 

  
 


